
  6.B 

Title   Conceptual Design   

 

Policy Reference:   Operational Expectations 13 – Facilities 

 

Background Information:   

At the February 10, 2014 board meeting, Bill Bradley of SHW Group reviewed the 
conceptual design process for projects in the short-term facility plan. Elements to 
be included in the process included scope, process, parameters & deliverables.  
At the February 17, 2014 Budget Planning Meeting, several conceptual designs 
for board members to review and provide feedback were available. 

Purpose: 

To determine if the conceptual design process previously approved by the Board 
as the Educational Specifications of the Comprehensive Facility Plan on October 
21, 2013 will be utilized.   

 

For additional information:   

Contact Rick Maxey at 488-6774 or Matt Dean at 488-6575 

 

Recommended Action: 

Recommend that the conceptual design process approved at the October 21, 
2013 board meeting proceed for the following projects: 

• Midland Elementary School addition 

• North Myrtle Beach Middle School addition 

• Socastee Elementary School replacement 

• Horry County Education Center replacement 

• Development of prototype designs for elementary and for 
intermediate/middle school 
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